Report Item 15 — Public Space Protection Order Appendix Two

From: Neve, Ed CN098 <Edmund.neve@sussex.police.uk>

Sent: 26 September 2023 11:00

To: Parish Clerk (EDFPC)

Cc: ClIr Paul Seeley

Subject: RE: Anti-Social Driving Concerns along Gilbert's Drive and Birling Gap Road East
Dean

Morning Sam

Thanks for the message. Your email into the Safer Roads Partnership will trigger a triage and review of the area, and
they may make suggestions on how to tackle the issues you have raised. Depending on that review, taskings are
sometimes sent out to the Neighbourhood Policing Teams to undertake high visibility patrols / targeted activity /
speed checks etc.

Other enforcement options include taskings into other departments who have the capability to undertake mobile
speed testing etc.

Until that review is completed we will not know what is recommended, but hopefully that should give you some
idea.

Many thanks,

Ed

Ed Neve
Inspector CN098

Wealden Neighbourhood Policing Team
Hailsham Police Station, George Street, Hailsham, East Sussex, BN27 1AB
Mob: 07912 895752

From: Parish Clerk (EDFPC) <clerk@edfparishcouncil.org.uk>

Sent: 26 September 2023 10:43

To: Roads Communications <Roads.Communications@sussex.police.uk>; Neve, Ed CN098
<Edmund.neve@sussex.police.uk>

Cc: Clir Paul Seeley <cllr.seeley@edfparishcouncil.org.uk>

Subject: Anti-Social Driving Concerns along Gilbert's Drive and Birling Gap Road East Dean

Warning: This email was sent from outside the organisation. If you are suspicious of it, please report it using the 'Report
Message' button in Outlook. Further guidance can be found on the Information Security Guidance Hub.

Dear Madam/Sir,

We do have issues with racers who use Gilbert’s Drive and Birling Gap Road as a race track
especially at weekends and nighttime. Eastbourne Borough Council have successfully
introduced a PSPO from the Eastbourne / East Dean boundary of the A259 that goes anti-
clockwise right around past Beachy Head to the boundary with Wealden BC near Birling Gap
i.e. Warren Hill and Beachy Head Road up to the boundary of Wealden Borough Council.



